
 

 
 
 
11th December 2014  
 
John Watling 
Deputy Returning Officer and Head of Electoral Services 
Wiltshire Council 
County Hall 
Bythesea Road 
Trowbridge 
BA14 8JN 
 
Dear Sir 
 
Ref: Proposed Boundary Change for Lyneham & Bradenstoke and Clyffe Pypard 
Parishes 
 
At the Parish Council Meeting held on Tuesday 9th December 2014 members voted 
unanimously that the letter written by Lyneham and Bradenstoke Parish Council dated 14th 
December 2011 supporting the boundary change for Lyneham and Bradenstoke and Clyffe 
Pypard Parishes should, after the interval of 3 years, be rescinded.    
 
Members welcomed the prospect of an independent survey, to be carried out by Wiltshire 
Council, seeking the opinions of residents in Preston & Thickthorn and will await any further 
response on the matter until the results of the survey have been collected and the Community 
Governance Review Panel has issued it proposals. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Jacquie Henly 
Clerk for Lyneham and Bradenstoke Parish Council  
 
  
 

Mrs J Henly (Clerk) 
Jays Cottage 

Compton Road 
Hilmarton, Calne 
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